Dear Colleague,
| hope that you and your loved ones had an enjoyable Thanksgiving and holiday break.

With less than three weeks until the end of the semester, it's a challenging and
frequently frustrating time for many of our students. Thank you for your continued
patience, compassion, and efforts that contribute to their success.

SPRING REGISTRATION

Please encourage your students to meet with their advisor or visit the Advising Center
to register for spring courses. These small reminders matter, especially for first-
semester students. We can’t always know why students decide to leave ACM before
graduation or transfer, however, we can try to remove financial roadblocks. If you know
of a student who is struggling with tuition or textbook expenses, please refer them to the
Financial Aid Office or the Foundation.

WHO IS ACM

| would encourage you to view the new general brand awareness video, “Who is
ACM?”. Produced by ACM alum Caitlin Diehl. Please feel free to utilize this video for
your professional presentations or other related purposes as it serves as a good
reminder of the impact ACM has throughout our region.

YEAR-END GATHERING

We look forward to celebrating all that we’ve accomplished this semester and gathering
together as family for the All-College Assembly and holiday party on December 14th.
Hope to see you there. Please RSVP by Friday, December 1, 2023, using the following
link:

https://forms.office.com/r/LeFM3dTcWS

Wishing you well,

Dr. Bambara
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